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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 3rd SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall attendance 96.9%   Target 97% 

R1 93.7%  Y1.3 96.3%  Y2.5   100%  Y2.7   94.7% 

R2 100%  Y1.4 94.6%  Y2.6    100% 

Website 
You can find all letters which are sent home 

and school events on our website. 

Headteacher 
 

WELCOME BACK!! 

I hope you all had a great summer and enjoyed 
what little sunshine there was!!  I am so pleased 

to welcome our new Nursery and Reception 
children as well as a new starter in Year 1 and a 
new member of staff – Mrs Blakeman.  We have 
lots of exciting things planned for this year so 

watch this space and Facebook and the website 
for further announcements. 

Please could we all work together to try to 
achieve our attendance target.  We are 
monitoring attendance weekly and Mrs 

Blakeman is available if any parents/carers have 
any concerns regarding their child’s attendance. 

Let’s have a very happy and successful year. 

Mrs Allen 

Dates for your Diary 

All new dates for your diary will be sent home as soon as we 
have all of the information required.   

 

Attendance 
Well done to R2, Y2.5 and Y2.6 for 100%.  Keep 

up the great work!!! 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Letters are being sent home in the next 
few days to parents who have not yet 

set up this. Any problems please 
contact the school office and we will be 

able to assist you.  
 

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
School Uniform- just a reminder that you can 
order logo sweatshirts/cardigans/fleeces from 
Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, SR1 
2JD. We no longer sell uniform from the school 
office. 
Book Bags – these are available from the school 
office at a cost of £3.75. 
 

Aldi – Get set to eat fresh!!!!! 
We are collecting the 300 Team GB stickers 

in school to give us a chance to win 20 prizes 
of £20,000. So please send the stickers to 

school with your child and we can add them 
to poster 

Year 1 Family Learning 
This will now start Tuesday 24 September due 
to the providers attending training.  Parents 

who are taking part will be informed 
individually 


